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Good morning,
Norfolk County Council would like to provide comments for the following matter
requested on 25/07:
1.Climate Change
The Secretary of State notes the Norfolk Local Transport Plan 4 ("the Plan") is due to be
adopted in July 2022. In anticipation that is it adopted, the Secretary of State invites the
Applicant to provide an assessment against the carbon targets contained within the
Plan. The Secretary of State also requests that Norfolk County Council confirm if the
Plan has been adopted, and if not when it is expected to be adopted.
Norfolk County Council’s response:
Norfolk County Council can confirm that our new Local Transport Plan (LTP4) was
adopted at the full County Council meeting on 19 July 2022.
If you have any further queries, please let me know.
Best wishes,
Alice
Alice Craske, Project Support Officer
Community and Environmental Services
County Hall, Norwich, NR1 2DH
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